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I strongly oppose SB 803.  Oregon already has enough legislation and rules that 

require clean fuel standards.  New diesel engines in cars to heavy equipment and 

trucks are designed to significantly reduce harmful emissions.  We need to be able to 

produce and utilize this vital fuel to maintain Oregon's economic stability and growth. 

 

I strongly urge you to oppose this bill that would be harmful to Oregonians. 

 

Thank You for your service to Oregon.  


